THESSALON FIRST NATION

40 Sugarbush Rd. * Thessalon, Ontario * POR 1L0 « Telephone: 705-842-2323 « Fax 705-842-2332

Dear Members,

As you know, the Chief and Council recently
accepted a community petition to update our
election code. The new Thessalon Election Law is
based on our current code, and updated to be
clearer, more flexible and to address community
members’ concerns. The Chief and Council are in
the process of reviewing the changes, and there will
be opportunities for community members to review
and give feedback on the changes as well.

The changes to the election law will not take effect
until after the election scheduled for November
2023. At the November elections, members will be
asked to vote on approving the changes.
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